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PLAYFORD PARISH COUNCIL 

 

 
An Extraordinary Meeting of Playford Parish Council was held at Brook House 

on  Wednesday, 31
st
 January 2007 commencing at 7.00 p.m. 

 

PRESENT 
 

Dr D Lewis  Chairman 

Mrs T Hanson  Vice Chairman 

Mr C D Lofts 

Mrs J Gosling 

Dr John Day 

Mrs Tessa Innes 

Mrs S Cartwright Parish Clerk 

 

APOLOGIES FOR ABSENCE 

 

Apologies were received from Mr Colin Snowden. 

 

At the commencement of the meeting Dr Lewis welcomed everyone and thanked 

them for attending.    

 

1. BUDGET 

All Councillors were handed a copy of the draft budget and each item was given our 

attention.  It was agreed that the overall budget should be increased from £3,400 to 

£3,900.  This was proposed by Mrs June Gosling and seconded by Dr John Day.   The 

Clerk will write to SCDC requesting this amount for the Precept 2007/2008. 

 

The Meeting closed at 7.45pm 

 

The next Meeting will be held on Wednesday, 7
th

 March 2007.  

 

 

 

Signed …………………………………………. 

Chairman 

 


